
GREETINGS FOR  CHRISTMAS AND NEW YEAR FROM THE ALPS 

PRESIDENT 

 

 

 

The President and Council of Administration 

Association of Lyceum Past 
Students, 

extend to you dear members and friends of ALPS 

WARM AND FRIENDLY CHRISTMAS AND NEW YEAR 

GREETINGS 

May this Christmas 2020 melt away your sadness and offer the consolation 

and the peace that we all need. 

Hopefully, we shall soon be able to walk into the New year 2021 full of 

purpose and joy.  It has been a hard year for each and every one of us facing 

https://ebizmalta.sharepoint.com/mix-match/christmas/


the Covid-19 pandemic. Nevertheless, we are always here for you  May the 

spirit and the gladness of Christmas which is hope and love, be with you 

throughout this festive season and we expect the coming year  brings peace 

and serenity to you and your families. . 

 

 


